From: Barrie Charles

Sent: 29 September 2015 12:54

To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E

Subject: Representation on the draft Minerals and Waste local plan

Dear sir/madam,

I have seen the Gardner Representation produced by Gardner Planning on behalf of OXAGE and fully support the points made. I find it astonishing that OCC were happy with a much lower LAA this time last year (produced by experts hired by campaign groups), but then hired different consultants who, using spurious and circular arguments, produced a figure nearly 50% higher at the turn of the year. OCC then managed to consult mineral producers on the LAA but deliberately failed to consult the public at large.

Please reconsider.

(Dr) Barrie Charles